November 12, 2018

Ms. Sue Walker — Secretary
Waterside III Board of Directors
4183 Bay Beach Lane

Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931

Dear Ms. Walker:

This letter will confirm my resignation from Waterside III’s Board of Directors

effective at the conclusion of the regular Board of Director’s meeting on
November 12, 2018.

Sincerely, |
et

Charles E. Eck
4183 Bay Beach Lane - #313
Fort Myers Beach, FL. 33931




